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ESTABLISH PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED SERVICE CHANGES
SUMMARY STATEMENT:
The Cowlitz Transit Authority bylaws state that the CTA is to hold a public hearing to specifically solicit public comment
on any change in transit service routes amounting to a change in excess of 20% of the total distance of any one route.
Staff is proposing service changes that fit this definition based on customer feedback and an analysis of ridership data.
Proposed changes will be published for public comment on October 18, 2017.
RECOMMENDED ACTION:
Establish a public hearing to be held at the November 8, 2017 CTA Board Meeting to receive comments on proposed
service changes.
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